MINUTES
Town of Marshall Board of Alderman

Special Meeting
May 4, 2023

5:30 p.m.

Mayor Nancy Allen called the meeting to order at 5:34 p.m.

Aldermen in attendance were Billie Jean Haynie, Thomas Jablonski, Aileen Payne, and Laura Ponder Smith. Forrest
Gilliam, Town Administrator was also in attendance.

Upon motion by Alderman Haynie, seconded by Alderman Smith, the Board voted 4-0 to enter into closed session
pursuant to North Carolina General Statute 143-318.11(a)(3), to consult with an attorney employed or retained by the
Town in order to preserve the aftorney-client privilege, which privilege is hereby acknowledged for the suit Gregory et. al.
vs. Town of Marshall et. al., and pursuant to North Carolina General Statute 143-318.1 1(a)(6) to consider the
qualifications, competence, performance, character, fitness, conditions of appointment, or conditions of initial
employment of an individual public officer or employee or prospective officer or employee.

Upon motion by Alderman Smith, seconded by Alderman Jablonski, the Board voted 4-0 to return to open session.

Upon motion by Alderman Haynie, seconded by Alderman Jablonski, the Board voted 4-0 to adjourn at 8:01 p.m.
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